
 
 

Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) 
City of Rancho Cucamonga 

PY2023-2024 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program 
 

  
 

Program Description: The City of Rancho Cucamonga is pleased to announce the availability of 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds for organizations that 
provide public services to low- and moderate-income residents during the 
2023-2024 Program Year. These programs are funded through the U.S. 
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and are 
administered locally by the City of Rancho Cucamonga. This Notice of 
Funding Availability (NOFA) covers a one-year period for CDBG activities 
that will begin July 1, 2023. 

Eligible Applicants:  Applicants must demonstrate the service to be provided will principally benefit 
persons of low- and moderate income (households earning less than 80% of 
the Area Median Income). Examples of eligible services include, but are not 
limited to, those concerned with employment, homeless prevention, 
childcare, health, drug abuse, education, welfare, or recreation. Priority for 
funding will be given to those applicants meeting one of the Strategic Plan 
goals included in the PY2020-2024 Consolidated Plan.  

How to Apply:  
 

As of the date of this publication, electronic fillable copies of the application 
may be obtained online at https://www.cityofrc.us/housingresources.  
Applications must be typed (not handwritten) and shall only be accepted via 
e-mail to dperez@mdg-ldm.com by 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, February 2, 
2023. Late applications may not be accepted. Applicants are encouraged 
to submit well in advance of this deadline to ensure confirmation of receipt 
prior to the deadline.  
 

City Contact: Should you have any questions regarding this NOFA, please contact Flavio 
Nunez, Management Analyst, via email at Flavio.Nunez@CityofRC.us   
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